
 
From: Catherine R <cmronan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 12:12 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Cc: Stuart Tom <stom@ICCSafe.ORG> 
Subject: Retain ICC’s Governmental Consensus Voting Process 
 

The current governmental consensus voting process for developing building codes has 
worked well and has contributed to improvements in energy efficiency.  I look forward to 
the publication of the 2021 IECC. 
I oppose changing the process for developing the IECC that the ICC has used. Allowing 
broad participation in developing the codes by government officials who rely on it to 
develop their own codes has proved beneficial for both new and innovative initiatives 
and for broad acceptance of the IECC. Centralizing the responsibility for developing the 
IECC with a small group would be detrimental. 
 
--  
Catherine Ronan 
Los Angeles, CA 
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